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REMINDER REGARDING INSTITUTE GUIDE
TO SELLING INVESTMENT COMPANY
SHARES ABROAD
ACTION REQUESTED January 12, 1995 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 1-95 RE:
REMINDER REGARDING INSTITUTE GUIDE TO SELLING INVESTMENT COMPANY SHARES
ABROAD ______________________________________________________________________________ This
is to remind you that the Institute has requested by January 27, 1995 submissions of
information for a proposed new guide on selling investment company shares abroad.
Attached is a copy of the memorandum we previously sent to you describing the proposed
guide and asking International Committee members to share information with us that would
help us prepare the initial version of the guide. Mary S. Podesta Associate Counsel -
International Attachment
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